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The use of cell phone has become an issue in schools in the United States. The use of cell phones has created many distractions within students causing them not to focus in their class work, and studies. According to statistics the use of cell phones during class can be distracting, and causing interruption in lectures. In addition using your cell phone while studying can cause the student not to remember anything he or she has been gone over. (Summary) This article isn’t bias because it reflects on students who believe cell phone in class is okay, but statistically argues on the contrary. (Credibility) Anastasia Elder has a Ph.D. in Education Psychology. She also works for the Department of Counseling and Psychology in Mississippi State University. (Authority)

This article was helpful to my research because it helped me understand how the use of cell phones in class is a distraction. It helped me understand why cellphones should not be allowed in the classroom.  


